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Please note that lab claims cannot be entered directly into Beacon’s ProviderConnect
system through direct claims submission. Lab claims require both a service location NPI
as well as a rendering provider’'s NPl number and the direct claims submissions only
captures one NPI number.

Providers submitting lab claims must use a clearinghouse, the batch processing software
available from Beacon, or a paper claim.

Information concerning Beacon’s batch claims processing can be found
here: https://s21151.pcdn.co/wp-content/uploads/Batch-Claim-Submission-Guide.pdf .

Paper claims should be submitted to:

Beacon Health Options
Claims Department

P.O. Box 1850

Hicksville, N.Y. 11802-1850

Provider Alerts can be viewed online by clicking on the following link:
http://maryland.beaconhealthoptions.com/provider/prv_alerts.html.

Provider Alerts typically published to the website within 10 business days.
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